
December	Newsletter
Center	Closings	for	the	month	of	December
The	Wollaston	Child	Care	Center	will	close	at	3:00	on	12/24	and
be	closed	until	1/2/2025	in	celebration	of	the	Christmas	and	New
Year's	holidays.	We	want	everyone	to	have	a	happy	and	healthy
holiday	season.
Adapting	to	the	weather	changes
Please	be	sure	to	check	your	child's	cubby	and	make	the
necessary	changes	to	ensure	your	child	has	warm	clothing	for
when	the	classrooms	go	outside	for	gross	motor	play.		Each
classroom	should	go	outside	twice	a	day.

Holiday	Concert	with	Pastor	Steve	and	Holiday	Craft	Night
We	are	planning	a	Holiday	Concert	and	Craft	Night	on	Thursday,
December	19,	2024,	from	4:30-5:30p.m.	The	Holiday	Concert	with
Pastor	Steve	is	for	children	that	attend	Bible	Story.	The	children
will	be	singing	a	few	holiday	songs.	The	Craft	night	is	for
everyone.	During	the	time	the	families	will	have	the	opportunity
to	participate	in	a	fun	holiday	craft	while	enjoying	a	healthy
snack.	If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	feel	free	to	let	us
know.



December	is	Learn	a	World	Language	Month



Banana	Snowpeople
Ingredients:

1.	 2	bananas
2.	 10	small	pretzel	sticks
3.	 5	strawberries
4.	 10	small	grapes
5.	 1	tablespoon	mini	chocolate	chips
6.	 Skewers	or	popsicle	sticks

Instructions:

1.	 Slice	the	bananas	into	1/2-inch	rounds.	Slice	the	greens	off
the	strawberries	and	halve	them.

2.	 Run	a	skewer	through	three	banana	slices.	Then	top	with	a
piece	of	strawberry	and	small	grape.

3.	 Break	the	pretzel	sticks	in	half	and	press	them	into	the
center	banana	slice	to	create	arms.

4.	 Place	a	carrot	triangle	on	each	snowperson's	face	and	mini
chocolate	chips	for	the	eyes	and	buttons.

5.	 Serve	immediately.

These	cute	banana	snow	people	are	a
healthy	holiday	snack	for	children.



Have	a	wonderful	month	of	December	and	Happy
Holidays!!!!

Please	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	questions	or	you	would	just
like	to	talk.

Thank	you	for	reading!!!

WCCC	Staff


